Announcements 11/10/21

Good Morning, please pause for a moment of silence.

Please stand for the pledge.

Students - Pajama pants are not allowed to be worn at school. If you wear pants that look
as though they are pajama pants, that will be a dress code violation and you will have to
change. Also, as a reminder - if you wear leggings, the shirt that you wear with them must
come down to your fingertips. If you have any questions, please see or email Mrs. Ferrell at
ferrells@k12coffee.net

Students - Please see the school website for detailed information regarding Driver's Permit
Certificates. You must request the Certificate from Mrs. Burgess at least 24 hours before the
Certificate is needed.

The cafeteria will not be serving a second breakfast on Thursday, November 11.

Reaching Raiders Teachers: check your email for Freshman 411 today

Happy Birthday today to: Guinevier Taylor and Joanna Perez

Thought of the day:
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“Education is the passport to the future, for tomorrow belongs to those who prepare for it today.’

Have a Wonderful Wednesday and remember, we are proud to be a Raider!
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